## NOTICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS POSITION VACANCY

The Alta Mesa Townhomes Association Board of Directors, normally consisting of five members, currently has a vacancy.

This notice hereby announces to the entire membership of homeowners that the Association Board is seeking a volunteer to fill the vacancy until the next Annual Meeting in March of 2018.

Any AMTA homeowner may submit his/her name to the current Board by contacting the Secretary, Vern Mathern at (home) 480-981-2122, (mobile) 480-363-4973, or email: vjmathern@cox.net